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December 16, 2009

Dear Sir or Madam:

It gives me great pleasure to write a letter of recommendation for Mr. Tyler Smith who student taught at Central High School, Burlington, IL.  While student teaching at Central High School, Tyler conducted the Wind Symphony, String Club, and the Jazz Ensemble.  He also worked extensively with our Marching Band running our drum line.

I found Tyler to be an outstanding student teacher.  His positive energy and enthusiasm inspires students to strive for excellence.  He was proactive in his approach to teaching, and showed tremendous growth while at the high school level.  Tyler was never afraid to ask for critiques or help on lesson plans and rehearsal techniques.  

His perspectives on student relationships and classroom rapport distinguish him from the average educator.  He actively reflects on his teaching practices and grows from his own experiences.  Tyler is approachable by all students and is always willing to listen and help. 

I highly recommend Tyler Smith as an outstanding Music Educator.  Tyler is hard working, passionate, determined, and driven to accomplish any goal that lies before him.  He is a life-long learner and someone who will shape the lives of everyone he meets.   If you have any questions please feel free to contact me at jstruyk@burlington.k12.il.us.   

Sincerely,

Jim Struyk

Director of Bands 
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